
SING OUR RIVERS RED EARRING EXHIBIT 
The Sexual Assault Services Organization (SASO) will be bringing a version of the Sing Our Rivers Red earring  

exhibit from the University of New Mexico to Durango. We are also planning on creating an exhibit of our own. 

We Are Asking: 

 If you are willing to donate an earring, please contact 

us! 

 If you know of anyone who is willing to speak on the  

topics  

Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women, Violence 

Against Indigenous Women, and Sexual Assault of  

Indigenous women please contact us! 

 If you want to know more information on what Sing Our 

Rivers Red is, please go to  

https://singourriversred.wordpress.com/ to know more!  

When: December 3-7,2018 

Where: TBA 

Why: To bring awareness to missing and murdered  

Indigenous women and colonial gender based  

violence in the U.S. and Canada.  

How: We are asking that you donate one earring to 

represent a woman that you may know or have heard 

of that is missing, murdered, raped, assaulted, or 

trafficked.  

For More Information contact Kelsey: 

Email: kelsey@durangosaso.org 

Office: 970-259-3074 

Mail: P.O. Box 2723 Durango, CO 81301 

Other Services 

24 Hr Crisis Hotline: 970-247-5400 


